News from Sheafe Road’s SLT (School Leadership Team)

Students who completed the Math Problem of the Week ten times or more during the school year were invited to attend the Math Problem of the Week Recognition Breakfast on Friday, June 10th.  Over 50 students were invited to attend the breakfast.  Congratulations to all!
I would like to extend a very special thank you to Mrs. Jody Fredeman, parent member of the SLT, who has researched, written and checked the Math Problems of the Week for the last three years.  She has spent many volunteer hours on this project and the SLT appreciates her efforts.

I would also like to recognize and thank two of the parent members of the SLT.  Mrs. Heidi Andriola and Ms. Jenn Kennedy, parents of fifth-grade students, have served on the SLT for the last few years.  They have contributed many ideas to our meetings.   

Thank you also to the faculty and parent members of the SLT (Mrs. Bev Banta, Ms. Erin Bellis, Mrs. Rebecca Brooks, Mrs. Maddy Burday, Mrs. Laurie Colantuono, Mrs. Tiffany DeVincenzi, Mrs. Anna Franch, Mrs. Erin Kolachik, Ms. Dana McDaniel, along with the three parents mentioned above) who are creative, resourceful and enthusiastic.  And, a special thank you to Mr. Daley, who has supported the ongoing projects of the SLT.  What a great team to work with!  





Robin Fulco






SLT President

P.S.  In the May newsletter article, I inadvertently omitted one important thank you. Thank you to Mr. Jack Perusse and the New Hamburg Fire Department for donating ice for the Science and Math Safari.

